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OUTER WEST COMMUNITY COMMITTEE

WEDNESDAY, 18TH MAY, 2016

PRESENT: Councillor M Coulson in the Chair

Councillors A Blackburn, D Blackburn, 
A Carter, Mrs A Carter, J Jarosz, R Lewis, 
T Wilford and R Wood

51 Appeals Against Refusal of Inspection of Documents 

There were no appeals against refusal of inspection of documents.

52 Exempt Information - Possible Exclusion Of The Press And Public 

There were no exempt items.

53 Late Items 

There were no late items.

54 Declaration Of Disclosable Pecuniary Interest 

There were no declarations of disclosable pecuniary interests.

55 Apologies For Absence 

Apologies were received from Co-optee, Canon Ayers.

56 Minutes 

RESOLVED – That the minutes of the meeting held on 2nd March were 
approved as a correct record.

57 Election of Community Committee Chair 

The report of the City Solicitor set out the arrangements for the election of 
Chair for Community Committees and that in line with this process, to 
recommend that this Community Committee elects an eligible Member to the 
position of Community Committee Chair for the 2016/2017 municipal year.

The Position of Chair of the Outer West Community Committee had received 
only one nomination, that of Cllr. Mick Coulson.

The Members of the Community Committee discussed the possibility of a Vice 
Chair and one nomination was received for this role, that of Cllr. David 
Blackburn.
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RESOLVED – The Outer West Community Committee elected Cllr. Mick 
Coulson as the Chair of the Committee for municipal year 2016/17.

The Outer West Community Committee elected Cllr. David Blackburn as Vice 
Chair of the Committee for municipal year 2016/17.

CHAIRS COMMENT

The Chair of the Outer West Community Committee thanked Members and 
Officers saying that the previous year had seen good work progressed across 
the Outer West area.

The Chair said that the Committee would be looking to progress work in 
relation to the initiative ‘Leeds-best city to grow old in’

The Chair said that he would welcome all forms of feedback from both 
Members and officers on his role or the responsibilities of the Committee.

He said he was looking forward to some good work through the next 
municipal year.

He thanked all Members for their nomination to Chair.


